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MEMORANDUM FOR: Boyce Grier, Director, Region I

FROM: John T. Collins, Deputy Director, TMI Support

SUBJECT: LETTER OF COMMENDATION FOR WILLIAM RAYMOND

Since March 28,.1979, William (Bill) Raymond has been at the Three'

Mile Island Station. During this period Bill has been a principh
reviewer for I&E on all emergency procedures instituted as a result
of the accident and operating procedures for the system modifications
required for the recovery operations. In addition, Bill has followed
very closely the two penetrations made to the containment building for
the purpose of collecting data for future containment entry and decon-
tamination. Without his technical help and insight it would have been
very difficult for the staff to complete our work on a timely basis.
On numerous occasions over the past seven months Bill has unselfishly
given of his own time to see that ongoing projects has NRC coverage.
Through all this, Bill has always conducted himself in a very profes-
sional manner an; is a credit to himself, Region I and the NRC. I

personally want to commend Bill for his outstanding contribution to
the NRC effort at TMI. I know I join with the other members of the
on-site staff in saying that Bill's technical assistance and insight
will truly be missed in coping with the complex and difficult task
facing us down the road as part of the recovery operation.

It has been a real pleasure for me to have had the opportunity to work
with Bill over these past months and I look forward to working with
Bill again some time in the future.

- .N U / - OfW
/ ohn T. Collins
Deputy Director
TMI Support.

cc: R. Vollmer
T. Martin
E. Brunneri

R. Keimig,

H. Kister
Personnel Folder
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